
  

Words from Ms. Rosthenhausler 
     

Hello Phoenix Families, teachers, and students!  We are well 

into 2nd quarter and have a lot to celebrate! WE ARE A 

LETTER “B” SCHOOL! 

Teachers have been working so hard and passionately to 

assist our kiddos. They have done numerous reviews, 

repetition, critical thinking and student engagement 

lessons.  

 

Our students have been working very hard using our online 

platforms that work on Tier II and Tier III interventions 

in Math and Language Arts. Please make sure that your 

child talks to you about their progress in one. 

Reminders 

• No school on Thursday 

November28th and 29th 

due to Thanksgiving break. 

• Dress down for $1 on 

Friday’s only 

• All students need to bring 

their laptops to school 

every day.  Students are 

expected to use their 

laptops on a daily basis. 

• Picture with Santa on Dec. 

5th 

 

What’s Happening in the classrooms? 

Our middle school Science classes have been busy learning new Science concepts, conducting 

experiments and working on our garden. Students are well on their way to making hypothesis and testing 

their predictions.  

Band and Orchestra are gearing up for a performance and the kiddos are learning how to read music in 

class along with playing and creating beautiful sounds. Stay tuned and join us in December for the 

concert.  

Our Kinder, 1st, 2nd grade classrooms have been working hard on ECRI and students are progressing with 

phonics, sound and letter recognition. They are progressing in reading, comprehension and reading of 

decodables. Great job everyone!  

Our Counseling department are doing an outstanding job meeting the social emotional needs of all of our 

children with lessons and student check ins.  

HAVE A WONDERFUL  

THANKSGIVING!
 


